Stephanie Hesford

From: Lee Handley <IN

Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 1:22 PM
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: stop Grey Hound Racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Grey Hound racing should be stopped. There is no guarantee that these cruel practices will be stopped. Because
money can be made by being cruel and using life bait there will always be a temptation to cheat in this cruel
manner. The grey hound racing industry has shown that they can not be trusted. Our society is moving away from
cruelty for profit. It is time to ban this practice the same way whaling, cock fighting, slavery, etc have gone.
Sincerely,

Lee Handley

Preolenna, TAS 7325



